
  CRP 714: Joe Miller Road Permanent Slide Repair 
   Milepost 2.20 to 2.24 
   Last Update: July 28, 2017 

Project Number: County Road Project 714 Project Length: 0.04 miles 

Basis for Project: Permanent road repair Construction: Summer 2017 

Project Description:  In March 2016, a slide occurred between milepost 2.20 and 2.24. A tem-

porary repair was made to Joe Miller Road in the summer of 2016. This current project will 

construct a permanent repair and restore the roadway to a two-lane road. Work includes exca-

vating unsuitable material within the slide area; backfilling the slide area with riprap, spalls and 

crushed-surfacing base course; installing guardrail and a structural earth wall; laying hot mix 

asphalt and completing other necessary work. 

Funding Sources:  

County Road Fund $ 315,000 

  

  

TOTAL: $315,000 

For more information on this project, contact Jill FitzSimmons, Public Information Officer @ (509) 667.6341 or Jill.Fitzsimmons@co.chelan.wa.us 

Status: Project was awarded to KRCI, LLC. Construction to begin in August.  

Traffic Impacts: During construction the road will be down to one lane. Periodic full closures may be 
necessary at times. Construction is expected to take 15 working days. 

Joe Miller Road, at milepost 2.20, will 

be restored to a two-lane road. 


